
Dated: 24-10-19 

Dear Dr. Yasna Rostam-Abadi, 

  
Greetings from ISAM 2019. 

  

We would like to thank you for submitting a poster entitled “A systematic review on 

tramadol toxicity in Iran – A distinct profile “for the ISAM 2019. We are glad to 

inform that   your abstract has been assessed by the scientific committee of the ISAM 

2019 and has been accepted. 

 
Please find below the presentation details.  
 
Date:               Wednesday, 13 November 2019 

Session Time: Forenoon 08:30 – 13:00 

  
  
We look forward to your   presence in the conference.   
  
 

With best regards, 

  

Yours sincerely,  

                 

(Rakesh K Chadda)                           (Anju Dhawan) 

 


